
 Notice for end of support for VHS player support  August 19, 2016    

 

 As of the Spring Semester of 2017 we will be begin moving away from supporting VHS players in the 

classrooms on the Va. Tech campus.  We will keep supplying support VHS technology in the classroom 

until we can no longer provide reliable players.  If you have VHS tapes that you would like to use for 

teaching, our recommended solution is to convert your class materials to a digital format. Contact the 

Va Tech Library for information and regulations for this. 

  

 It is our intention to ultimately end support for classroom VHS playback, however, our goal is to make 

this disruptive transition process as simple and as painless as possible.  If you have questions, want to 

discuss your options please contact us at Classroom AV at 540-231-5684.  

 

 As of July 2016 Funai Electric, the last remaining Japanese company to make the units, has announced 

that the company will cease production on its VCR units, due to declining sales and difficulty acquiring 

parts. 
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